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We are thrilled and deeply grateful to share the outstanding performance of our Boys’ and 

Girls’ Badminton Teams at the HK Island East Inter-Primary Schools Badminton 

Competition. 

The Boys’ Team achieved an incredible 1st Place, marking their third consecutive 

championship victory, while the Girls’ Team secured an impressive 3rd Place finish. 

This remarkable success would not have been possible without the dedication and talent of 

our students, the invaluable guidance of our coaches, and the unwavering support of our 

parents. Each match was a shining example of hard work, perseverance, and teamwork. 

Congratulations to all involved for this wonderful achievement! 

 


